
Homework Bus Update
(Posted: November 22, 2023)

The late buses will start running every Tuesday and Thursday starting next 
week.  See below for some information from an earlier post.  Just a reminder, 
next week is the last week of Trimester 1 so it is an important time to get in all 
missed assignments.  

Homework Bus

Starting on November 28th, NEMS will have a homework bus available for 
students.  The bus will leave NEMS at 4:00 P.M. and students must sign up by 
10:00 A.M. on the day they need a ride.  The bus will run every Tuesday and 
Thursday.  Students and/or parents must make arrangements ahead of time 
with the teachers with whom they want to stay after school.  The bus is paid for 
out of a grant which means it is only for kids staying for academic help.  It is not 
for students staying for sports or activities.  It is limited to the first 20 kids who 
sign up each day.


